
Nursing Advisory Committee Meeting Minutes 

Date | time 10/3/2017 |4:00PM in Room B1276 

  Meeting Called to Order by Bette Chilton, Dean of Health and Education at 4:05pm 

In Attendance 

Amber Davis—RN-BSN Coordinator, Northern Illinois University 

Sharon Cox—Director of Nursing, Oak Crest 

Alex Dolister—RN, SwedishAmerican 

Brenda Hunt—Nursing Manager, Rosecrance 

Michelle Schlieben—Nursing Student Representative, Kishwaukee College 

 

Bette Chilton—Dean of Health and Education, Kishwaukee College 

Karen Barron—Nursing Faculty, Kishwaukee College 

Kay Singer—Nursing Faculty, Kishwaukee College 

Donna Kayes—BNA Coordinator, Kishwaukee College 

Pat Mitchell—Nursing Faculty, Kishwaukee College 

June Callahan—Nursing Faculty, Kishwaukee College 

Heather Heilman—Nursing Faculty, Kishwaukee College 

Janis Ormond—Nursing Faculty, Kishwaukee College 

Cindy Prendergast—Health Careers Retention Specialist, Kishwaukee College 

Bill Nicklas—Executive Director, Kishwaukee College Foundation 

Brianna Hooker—Administrative Assistant to Instruction, Kishwaukee College 

Special Announcements—Bette Chilton 

Bette describes the forward plan for advisory committee meetings. It is important that advisory committee 

meetings include collaboration with stakeholders to ensure that we are providing the best education 

and skills to our students to prepare them for the workforce. In order to do that, it is important to 

receive feedback on what the field demands and what the employers’ hiring our graduates needs are. 

Bette gives a special thank you to all of our clinical sites and other sites that work with our students including 

Kishwaukee Hospital, SwedishAmerican, Rockford Memorial Hospital, Rosecrance, Oak Crest, and 

others for supporting us through the ACEN process. 

 Spring 2017 Minutes 

Spring 2017 minutes were sent with the meeting invitation for review. Committee agrees to accept minutes as 

written. 

 

 

 

 

 





Page 3 

Health Careers Retention Specialist 



Page 4 


